
 

 

Fernando Bucheli, Chargé d’affaires a.i. of the Embassy of Ecuador in the Kingdom of the Netherlands 
 

  Has the honor to invite you 
 

To the Duo-recital of  
 

Yussif Barakat (double bass),  
Ecuadorian student at the Royal Conservatory of The Hague 

and  
Diego Carneiro (cello),  

Director of the Youth Orchestra of Ecuador  
 

on Tuesday, November 6th, 2018, from 18h00 to 19h00 

 

 
 
Embassy of Ecuador in the Kingdom 
of the Netherlands 

Koninginnegracht 84, 2514 AJ 
The Hague                                                                                                                                       

R.S.V.P.  (before November 2nd)                                          
info@embassyecuador.eu 
Limited places available


